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The Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada

to the Secretary of State for External Affairs

UNITED STATES EMBASSY

OTTAWA, June 15, 1955.

No. 257

SIì:

I have the honour to refer to Your Note No. D-156 of June 15, 1955, agreE
that the construction and operation of certain augmentation radar station
the southern part of Canada shall be the responsibility of the United St
Government, subject to the conditions contained in the annex attached
your Note.

The terms set forth in the annex are acceptable to my Government, wl
concurs in your proposal that your Note and this reply shall constitute
agreement effective on the date of this Note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

R. DOUGLAS STUART

The Honourable

Lester B. Pearson,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,

Ottawa.


